
 

 

Welcome to Grapevine! 
 

Thank you for joining us in     
worship today.  In order for us to 
minister better to you , please fill 
out the following information,   
detach, and place in the offering 
plate. 
 

Name: ___________________ 
_________________________ 
Address: __________________ 
_________________________ 
City:______________________ 
State & Zip: _______________ 
Telephone:________________ 
Email:____________________  
Age: _____________________ 
I am a: 
 ❑ First time guest  
   ❑ Return guest 
 ❑ A regular attender 
 ❑ New to the community 
Are you a church member?  
Yes / No   What Church? 
_________________________ 
 

I am the guest of:__________ 
_________________________                                                
 

I would like information about  
 ❑ Becoming a Christian 
 ❑ Church membership 
 ❑ Children’s programs 
 ❑ Youth / Collegiate Programs 
 ❑ Men’s & Women’s groups 
 ❑ Ministry Opportunities  
Other:___________________ 
 

We hope you sense both a warm    
welcome and the presence of the Lord 

Our Church Staff 
 

Dr. Mark Partin…...Pastor  

Phone Number  423-871-0892 

 E-mail: pastor@gbcky.net 
 

Michael Jicka…....Student Minister 

Phone Number 270-925-3507 

E-mail:  jicka@gbcky.net 
 

Vicky Shelton...Church Secretary/ Contribution Administrator 

E-mail:  vicky@gbcky.net  
 

Nancy Wilson…Financial Secretary 

E-mail:  nancy@gbcky.net  

 
 

Our Church Address 
85 Sandcut Road  

 Madisonville, KY 42431 
 

(P) 270-821-5117 

(F) 270-821-5113 
 

www.gbcky.net 

 April 21st, 2019 

Last Weeks G.F. offering:  $ 15,172.91 

  Last Weeks  B.F. offering :  $ 70.00                                                                                    

   BF balance:                $ 186,324.01 

Last Week’s Attendance:                                  

       Worship Service       520                                          

       Sunday School        192                                                                                  

April 28th, 2019  

 

Sunday School Study                                                9:30 am 

 Baptism                10:45am  

 KREW                            10:45am 

 Morning Worship                                                        10:45am 

                 

              Morning Message:  Dr. Mark Partin     

Sermon Notes: 

 



 

 

The Eternal Family and 
Friends Plan 

 

Contact information for the 
person you want visited: 

Name: 
_____________________
_____________________ 

Address: 
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 

Telephone Number: 
____________________ 

Best time to find them at 
home: 
____________________ 

The following information 
will remain confidential 
when making the contact. 

The contact information 
for the person making the 
visit request: 

(Optional) 

Name: 
_____________________
_____________________ 

Telephone Number: 
_____________________ 

                    Nursery Workers 

 
Week of April 28th   

Worker #1:       Samantha Stokes 

Worker #2:       Allen Stokes 

  PM Service       Ashley Brumfield 

Wed. May 1st          Teresa Hendricks 

 Week of 5th 

Worker #1:             Misty Taylor 

Worker #2:      Alyssa Stanley 

 PM Service            Kayleigh Feltner & Tracy Pendley 

Wed.  May 8th        Jennifer Curneal                             

        

 If you are unable to keep your  appointment or 
are willing to be added to the schedule for Nursery 
Duty please contact Ashley Brumfield at                              
ashbrumfield@gmail.com ~or~ 270-875-8836            

“Today”  

 9:30A  Sunday School 

10:45A Morning Worship 

6:00P Evening Worship Service 

 

Tuesday, April 30th 

6:00P “Run For God” Bible Study 

 

Wednesday, May 1st  

6:00P Sanctuary Bible Study, 
Men’s & Women’s Bible Studies, 
RA’s, GA’s, Mission Friends &  
Children’s Choir 

6:00P SLAM- “The Garage” 

7:15P Adult Choir Practice 

 

Thursday, May 2nd 

4:00P Precept Bible Study—Conf. 
Room Prayer Warriors:                                  

Fast one day a week, pray  before and       
during Sunday Service 

Men’s Team–Eric Taylor 

Women’s Team– Cindy Kingery 

The Eternal Family and 
Friends Plan 

Too often we feel intimidated 
about sharing the plan of    
salvation with our family and 
friends. Members of your 
church family have             
volunteered to assist in this 
most important conversation.   
To the right, you will see a 
form to leave the contact    
information for them. A visit 
will be made and the plan of 
salvation will be presented. 
Your name will remain      
confidential, unless you feel it 
would be beneficial to gain 
access to the person you are 
concerned about. 

F.Y.I. 
• During our May 19th AM worship service we will honor our 

graduates. Please email the church office with the following  
information:   *Graduates full name & picture   *Parents name    
*School you are graduating from  * School you may be           
attending.  Deadline is May 8th  to turn your information in.  
   Please send info too:       
 jicka@gbcky.net   vicky@gbcky.net  or  nancy@gbcky.net  

 

• May is Mission month. Please be in prayer for your Missions 
offering which will  be on Sunday, May the 19th.   

 

• Vacation Bible School—July 7th 

 
Save the dates and watch for more information about 

Church Logo Contest: 

 

The deadline for turning in your   
design for our new Grapevine    

Baptist Church logo is next Sunday, 
May 5th.  

(This contest is for anyone who would like         

to submit a Logo) 

Ministerial Opportunities: 

 I Love Madisonville—during the week ending  May 31st we’ll  have many opportunities 
to show the love of Jesus to our community! There is a box located in the Welcome     
Center to donate quarters to take to car washes & laundries. We also need bottled water 
and baked goods. Please see the  sign-up sheets located in the Welcome Center for more             
information about the different opportunities.  

 

 Our F.A.I.T.H. Riders Chapter have been going once a month to the Veterans Center in 
Hanson to visit, encourage, and pray with the residents. They are asking the church to   
donate small travel size items for the group to take from now on when they visit.  There is 
a tote in the welcome center for you to bring your donations with a list of the items needed 
attached.  Thank you Grapevine for participating in this ministry! 

  

 The Christian Food Bank is asking us participate in their fundraiser. They are planning to 
put together a Recipe Book to raise funds to support their ministry. If you would like to  
submit a recipe please fill out the collection sheets that are laying on the Welcome Center. 
The deadline is May 12th. There are also directions on the form if you want to have a book 
reserved that you may purchase.  


